Dear all,

 

Warmly greetings from Sanjeevani! I hope you all are very fine and doing well.We are also fine and doing well.


I am very happy to share you that, we have just finished a one day ‘Vision Assessment Camp’ in our school yesterday, the 15th of October, 2012 with the help of CSF (Child Sight Foundation) Eye Exam Team. It was a very spontaneous, cooperative and successful eye camping where all of our regular, package outreach and inclusive students were presented and got eye examination. It was a whole day program conducted by 03 professionals, and our students, staffs and all guardians were very supportive.

 

It was really a wonderful gathering where each student got enough time to be examined nicely. Total 62 students have got this opportunity.

 

Now I can calm down for a while as one of my dreams has come true; all my students have got their primary Vision Assessment. I am vigorously thankful to CSF for their enormous and heartily assistance. All our students got this help and will be beneficiary surely by this. By the assessment, we came to know that, 09 of our students need spectacles, 04 students need surgery, 13 students need further eye exam, 08 prescribed for medicine, 02 of them are total vision less and rest 26 students have good vision. CSF assured us to do these further eye exam and ‘cataract & squint’ surgery next time with free of cost. We will make a plan with the guardians and let you know updates.

We are looking forward to hear from you. We hope we will be able to make a hearing exam for all our students next time. Keep in touch with us, please.

 

Thanking all of you with great regards

Sincerely

Rabeya
